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Unfortunately, attendance was-

n’t quite so good this week. May-

be we can end the term with a 

perfect attendance award? The 

sun is forecast, and there is a 

lot happening next week, so it’s a 

great time to be in school.  

If your child suffers from hay-

fever, please remember to ad-

minister anti-histamine before 

school when needed.  

The holiday dates for the next 

academic year are on the web-

site, so please check these be-

fore booking any trips or travel. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Rabbits who all 

arrived on time everyday this week.

— for the second week running!!  

The children really benefit from 

their SODA which set them up for 

the day ahead, and even being late 

by a couple of minutes can have an 

impact on the rest of their day. 

If you find mornings stressful, why 

not try Gap Club’s Breakfast Club? 

Let them feed and entertain your 

child before the school day starts 

For more information please see 

https://thegapclub.com/ 

Motivated        Proud        Inclusive 

Reminders…... 

 All children are required to 
wear black school shoes, and 
not trainers. If your child is 
not wearing the correct foot-
wear, please rectify this dur-
ing the Easter break.  

 Water bottles should contain 
water only, and KS2 should 
only be bringing fruit or veg-
etables as a breaktime snack. 

 Please be considerate of our 
neighbours when parking near 
the school. 

 If you move house or change 
your mobile phone number, 
please make sure you let us 
know. 

 We are a nut-free school. 
Please make sure there are no 
items containing nuts in 
packed lunches. This includes 
Nutella and Cherry Bakewells!! 

 Please remove multiple key-
rings from children’s book 
bags. The bags are becoming 
difficult to store, and issues 
are being caused in class when 
children swap or 
give away their 
charms.  

Monday 31st  Year 1—Bocketts Farm Trip 

Bumblebees 90.3% 

Ladybirds 93.6% 

Hedgehogs 88.8% 

Rabbits 87.9% 

Badgers 92.4% 

Squirrels 92% 

Robins 96.4% 

Sparrows 94% 

Kingfishers 90.9% 

Woodpeckers 95.4% 

Owls 98.5% 

Red Kites 97.4% 

Falcons 96.7% 

Tuesday 1st Lower KS2 (Yrs 3 & 4) - Evening Performance 6pm 

Lower KS2 (Yrs 3 & 4) - Evening Performance 6pm 
Wednesday 2nd  

PTFA Easter Raffle closes at 7pm 

Friday 4th 
Whole School 2pm Finish for Easter 
Holiday 

Monday 7th – Monday 21st Easter Holiday - School Closed 

Tuesday 22nd Back to School 

Monday 28th After School Teacher Clubs start this week 

Ramadam 

We are aware that Eid may fall on Monday 31st March. The school will 
authorise 1 days absence, but we ask that you inform us no later than 
9am on 31st. Absence without reason or request is always marked as 
unauthorised.  

Sports Round-Up 

Year 4 Netball Competition 

Following last week’s very successful heats, two of our Netball teams 
took part in the finals at St Edwards Middle School yesterday. Again, 
they were all amazing and placed 1st and 4th out of 10 schools. Not 
only were their netball skills fabulous, the staff praised all of the 
children for their amazing behaviour both on and off the court.  

Year 5 & 6 Boys Football Tournament 

This week we hosted a football tournament with 5 other local schools. 
The boys showed great resilience and promise for a team that hadn’t 
played together in a tournament before, and were up against some 
much older players. Well done to all of the boys! 

EYFS—Careers Visit 

On Wednesday, EYFS had an exciting visit from the police! An of-
ficer from TSG (tactical support group) brought a vehicle into school, 
and the children had the opportunity to go inside and see all of the 
equipment that the officers use. The children all loved the visit, in 
particular the noisy, ‘blues & twos’ demonstration!! 

If you have an interesting job, and would like to come in to tell the 
children about it, please contact the school office.  

The 1st Ice cream Friday!! 

This week’s recipients. Well Done to everyone! 

 

https://thegapclub.com/


School Meals 

The lunch choices for week commencing Monday 31st March 2025 are Week 1 of the Winter Menu. To celebrate Easter, there 
will be a slight change to next Friday’s choices. The main option will still be fishfingers and chips, but the vegetarian option 
will be a Vegan Sausage Roll and the children will have a chocolate crispy nest for pudding! Plain pasta is available on Monday, 
Wednesday and Friday, and jacket potatoes are served on Tuesday and Thursday. Both come with a selection of toppings.  

From 1st April 2025, School Meals will cost £2.79 per day, and we ask that accounts are kept in credit. There is a reminder 
function that can be set up on the Scopay system, which will alert you if your child ’s balance falls below an amount set by you. 
The new menu, that starts after the Easter break, was sent out this week and is also available on the website. If you are able 
to make choices in advance (up to the night before), it saves the children time during registration, and you can also encourage 
your child to try something new! 

Clubs 

Events in School Next Week 

As the excitement of Easter 
approaches, we will be holding an 
Easter Hat competition! On the 
last day of term, Friday 4th 
April, the children will have the 
opportunity to showcase their 
creative hats in a special assem-
bly. One winner will be selected 
from each class and will receive a 
special Easter prize! 

Please ensure your child brings 
their Easter hat to school on 
Friday 4th April. We can't wait 
to see all the fantastic hats and 
bonnets! 

https://pinkscoaching.co.uk/


Fundraising 

Community Information 

Work Continues! 

The photo below shows the pool as never seen before.  
 

Once all of the tiles have been removed, work can 
begin to install new pumping and filtration equipment, 
before for retiling. Work is on schedule, ready for 

swimming lessons to start in the summer term, but we 
still need help to pay for this! 

 
If you are able to make a donation, please scan the 
QR code opposite, or contact the school office. If 
you know of any company who may be interested in 

supporting us, please put them in touch.  

 
 
 



Easter Holiday Activities 


